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March 7th, 2021
Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Update for Week
Greetings Sponsors,

Week eight of our build season has been very eventful and productive. Our team worked hard to
complete the Game Design and Infinite Recharge at Home Challenges and submit them. Our
submission for the Game Design Challenge is called 4009 Leagues Under The Sea inspired by
the book 10,000 Leagues Under The Sea. The game features a giant Kraken in the middle of the
field where teams are attempting spin in order to score points as well as score treasure in treasure
chests on the opposite sides of the field.

The build team worked hard this week putting together the submission for the Infinite Recharge
At Home Challenge. This included putting together the photos for the judges, and writing
detailed explanations about what the robot does. The build team is continuing to work on
improvements on the robot as the deadline for the Skills Challenge is nearing.

Stay tuned for the following weekly updates. Please let us know if you prefer to be removed
from these emails or if there are other people in your organization who would enjoy receiving
these updates.
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